
Rock Hill Cruisers – New Members 

 

Information Sheet 

 

First we would like to welcome you to our “Classic Car Family”. We really do have fine rides 
as well as fine folks in our club, thus Great Cars… Great People. We will make every effort 
to show that you have made a correct choice in choosing your car club. We are well aware 
you have several clubs to choose from; we will earn your respect for choosing ours. 
 

Welcome and Warmest Regards – 

 

Hal & Sylvia Kennedy 

 

Information – General: 
 

 We are a family values car club. 
 We have “NO” club officers; our steering committee, by consensus runs this club. 
 We have “NO” unilateral decisions by anyone. 

 We have “NO” Car Club Membership Fee. 

 We have “NO” Car Club Dues. 
 We have “Members Helping Members” where a list of our sponsors & member owned 

business is listed on our website and updated in every monthly newsletter reflecting the 
benefits of dealing with that business. 

 We hold “quarterly” Car Club Meetings or “on demand” as necessary. Anyone may call 
a club meeting, for any reason. 

 We do have Rock Hill Cruisers Club By-Laws; they will be in agreement with all listed on 
this sheet and will reside on our website. 

 We have few “inactive” members, and if that is what you choose, that’s OK. 
 We are engaged in attending local, on occasion, distant “Cruise-In’s”, “Car 

Shows”, “Meets” and other events. As a Classic Car Club. 
 We advise all members at least a week in advance of all upcoming classic car events 

for the following week.  
 We are engaged in having “open” Rock Hill Cruisers club “day” cruises for lunch. 

Open meaning anyone is welcome. 
 We are engaged in having “open” Rock Hill Cruisers club “evening” cruises for dinner. 

Open meaning anyone is welcome. 
 When the day comes, when we cease to have “fun”, will be the day this club ceases 

to exist. No pressure to be anywhere at any time. We all look forward to the day or 
night cruises, meets, cruise-in, car show and fellowship. 

 We support “every” other Tri-County area Car Club. 

 You have the opportunity to become a Car Show Judge and/or an NSRA Safety 
Inspector, just let us know your interest.

 Visit our website:  WWW.ROCKHILLCRUISERS.COM 
 

http://www.rockhillcruisers.com/

